News from CODDINGTON LEARNING CENTER

DECEMBER 2013

Season’s Greetings
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I hope everyone had a nice Thanksgiving!

Our Christmas Program will be on Wednesday, the 11th, at 7:00 pm.  The children should arrive around 6:50.  If you are able to bring treats, please sign up at the front desk.  We really appreciate everyone’s help! 
Dance, Dance, Dance will be having a Christmas Dance Program on the 18th at 9:00 am.   Parents are invited to watch their child perform and see what they have been learning.

Roper is out December 23rd  – January 3rd.
Winter begins on the 21st.
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For the Christmas Holiday, we are closed on the 24th & 25th.  We are closed on January 1st for New Year’s Day, also.

I hope everyone has a memorable Christmas -             Sue
BABY BEES

Welcome December!  Our room has been very busy!
Congrats to Cruz G & Cooper for moving up to the Toddler Turtles!

Welcome to Harper & Lily!
Kalyn is enjoying being the oldest in the room!  She loves to spend time each day talking and laughing with each of her friends!

Paxton & Brooklyn will turn 1 this month!  Paxton on the 2nd and Brooklyn on the 6th; Happy 1st Birthdays to both of them! 

Brexton likes to look at the animal and number pictures on the walls when he is exploring the room, and he loves the musical mirror!

Cruz & Riley love to ‘show off’  how good they are at rolling over and they both enjoy spending time in the exersaucer!

Harper & Lily like tummy time & love to sit up and watch their friends!
We hope everyone has a wonderful December, a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!
 Lindsay, Kyler, Jordan & Bri 
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TODDLER TURTLES

Welcome to December!  We hope everyone had a nice Thanksgiving!

We would like to welcome Cooper & Cruz G to our room from the Baby Bees – they love their new friends!

Congratulations to Parker, Camden, & Sam on moving up to the Jellyfish room!

This month we will continue the shape unit with circles & stars.  We will, also, do some Christmas & Winter art!
Please make sure your child has an extra set of warm clothes here in case of accidents or spills, thanks!

The Christmas Program will be on Wednesday, December 11th, at 7:00 pm.  Please bring your child to the toddler room at 6:50pm.  The class is getting excited to sing for you!
We would like to wish everyone a very, Merry Christmas!
 


Jess & Sabrina 
JUNIOR JELLYFISH

We have been practicing very hard on our Christmas Songs and are excited for the program on the 11th @ 7 pm, please arrive at 6:50!  
Happy 4th Birthday to Christopher on the 1st!
Welcome to Camden, Parker & Sam from the Toddler Turtles!  They fit right in with the other Jellyfish!

Congratulations to Berkley & Zoey on moving up to the Senior Snails!

Our letters this month are O, P & Q.  We will have a unit on Christmas and winter, as well.
Please remember to label your child’s belongings (hats/gloves/coats).  This will help when there are look-a-likes.  Snow boots & snow pants will be needed for outside time in the snow.
Also, thank you for taking your child’s blanket home and washing it each week.  This helps reduce spreading germs.  Your help is appreciated!
Happy Holidays–
 Jamie
SENIOR SNAILS

What an exciting month it has been!
I have had a great time getting to know each of your children and I am excited for this next month.
We have really been working hard on our Christmas songs and can’t wait for the Program on the 11th at 7pm!  Please arrive at 6:50.  

This month we will be learning about Woodland Animals, Polar Animals, Winter, & Christmas.
Welcome to Zoey & Berkley from the Junior Jellyfish!  They have had a smooth transition, just like me!

Happy 4th Birthday to Zoey on the 9th!
Hope you and your families have a wonderful Christmas!    Cynthia
SCHOOL AGERS

Roper is out the 23rd – January 3rd.  Since we have a wonderful, new classroom to enjoy, we will plan on staying at the center over the Christmas break.  We will have a movie sign up sheet for everyone to bring a movie!  Happy Holidays to all–        
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Best Wishes, 

From our family to yours… 
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